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11 May 2022 
 

ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 
 
Dear Councillor, 
 
You are hereby summoned to attend the Annual Town Meeting of the Town 
Council to be held as follows:  
 
  
DATE: MONDAY 16 MAY 2022 
  
TIME: 7pm 
  
VENUE: ST JUST WI HALL, ST JUST 

 
 

 
Town Clerk 
 
Councillors 
 

 

To  
 
Mayor:      Sue James 
Deputy:                    Daisy Gibbs 
 
Councillors   
 
Kevin Casley           Chris Denley 
Martin Cavell Robert Chadder 
Farmer Morris         Jessica Morris 
Brian Clemens        Fynn Tucker 

 



 
  
 
 
 

16 MAY 2022 
 

AGENDA 
 

Local Government electors for the parish will be entitled to vote at the Meeting which 
will be open to the public.  
 
The business to be transacted at the Meeting will be as follows: - 

 
 

1. Apologies for Absence 
 

2. Minutes 
 
To pass the following resolution: 
 

 RESOLVED – that the mayor signs as a true and accurate record of the 
Minutes of the Annual Town Meeting held on 17 May 2021 (copy attached).  
 

3. Matters Arising from the Minutes 
 

4. Declarations of Interest 
 

5. Dispensations 
 

6. Community Grants 2021/22 
 
Several organisations received Community Grants in 2021/2 
And they have been invited to the Meeting to tell how the awards will or have 
assisted them. 
 

ATTENDEES 
 
Bosavern Community Farm                    Holly Whitelaw 
St Just in Bloom                                      Holly Whitelaw 
Pendeen Rovers Football Club               Matt Buckhurst 
Nets and Edges Table Tennis Club         Howard Charman 
 
 

7. Report of the Town Council 
 
The Town Mayor will present her annual report followed by any questions. 
 

8. Matters Raised by the Electorate 
 



The Neighbourhood Development Plan includes a section on 
implementation, monitoring and review which commits the Town Council to 
put in place mechanisms for ensuring that the Plan is being followed.  It 
proposes that the Town Council should establish a sub-committee for this 
purpose, with proposals for how it might work.  Now that the Plan is made, 
will the TC consider this as part of its work for the coming year? 
 
Judith Summers 
 
 

 


